
To my knowledge none of this has been on the news. I only became aware of the 
proposal today and I certainly don't approve of it at all. 
My concerns are all security related. What if you're in a legal dispute with 
your neighbours? Do they get your private legal correspondence through their 
letter box? Why do I have to opt out instead of opting in? What if I don't 
want a sticker on my door? What if I accept the sticker and someone removes 
it? What if you have neighbours from hell? What if you accept the sticker and 
your neighbours ostracize you as a consequence? 
 
Sorry Royal mail but this appears to be a ill-considered money saving 
irresponsible cop out of your responsibilities and isn't good enough. 
 
Seems to me if people want this they should opt in and be the ones with the 
sticker on their doors. Better still abandon the proposal altogether. 
 
If this goes ahead I will never use Royal Mail again 


